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April 10, 2015

Shane J. Guidry, Chairman of the Board and CEO
Harvey Gulf International Marine, LLC

701 Poydras Street, Suite 3700

New Orleans, LA 70139

Policy No: 33759
Re: 2014 LWCC Safest 70
Dear Mr. Guidry:

Congratulations! LWCC is pleased to recognize Harvey Gulf International Marine with the LWCC Safest
70 Award. This award acknowledges excellence, outstanding performance and commitment to
workplace safety. Policyholders are recognized based on the effectiveness of their safety efforts in
preventing injuries and controlling costs.

Through your achievements in loss prevention, you not only accomplish much for your own company,
but also for your employees, other policyholders, your industry and LWCC. We greatly appreciate your
integrity and efforts to achieve these goals. Your agency, Ellsworth Corporation, and LWCC are proud of
your work and will continue to recognize similar company efforts in the future.

Thank you for actively supporting our commitment to workplace safety, prompt return to work and loss
prevention. We appreciate your business and pledge to continue working hard to be your workers’
compensation carrier of choice.

Sincerely,
Kristin W. Wall Jeffrey H. Skaggs
President and Chief Executive Officer Senior VP, Policyholder Services &

Agency Relations

LA —

Michael A. Page, CSP
Director of Safety & Loss Prevention

CC: Ellsworth Corporation
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